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28th February 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Sports 

Below is an overview of what year groups are doing in PE until the end of the year.  PE days 
will remain the same.  

   LFC Multi Sports         Rugby        Dance 

Spring 2 Year 1 and Year 5 Year 3 and Year 6 Year 3 and Year 4 

Summer 1 Rec and Year 3 Year 1 and Year 2 Rec and Year 5 

Summer 2 Year 4 and Year 6 Year 2 and Rec Year 1 and Year 6 

 

Young Voices Concert 

Our choir performed at the Young Voices Concert at the Co Op Live in Manchester on 
Tuesday evening.  Their performance was wonderful and was a reflection of their hard work!  
Well done children, not only was your singing fabulous, but your behaviour was also 
exemplary!  This was a tremendous experience for the children, and we are hoping that next 
year we can take along an even bigger choir.  A big thank you to Mrs Ferguson for her hard 
work in preparing the choir, and to Miss Trafford for accompanying the children on the night. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3 Bees Behaviour Reward 

Exciting News!  Do you fancy a great day out at Gravity MAX in Liverpool ONE?  Then here’s 
your chance to win one!   Gravity MAX is an incredible entertainment venue filled with exciting 
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activities, including high-speed indoor go-karting, neon mini-golf, augmented reality bowling, 
and much more.  Pupils following our 3 Bees and showing consistently good behaviour in 
class and on the playground will have the chance to win vouchers for Gravity MAX by 
having their names entered into a draw. There will be one set of tickets per year group and the 
winner will be drawn from a hat at the end of next half term.   

New English Scheme 

We have invested in a new English scheme for the whole school called “Literacy Tree”.  The 
scheme provides high quality learning experiences that develop reading comprehension and 
writing skills. Both reading comprehension and writing are taught through some beautiful 
storybooks, which so far the children are really enjoying.  We are currently in the process of 
updating the website and very soon there will be year group curriculum maps for English 
available for you to have a look at.   

 

Collecting Children Early  

There are an increasing number of children being collected early from school.  This is having a 
negative impact on the children as they are missing crucial learning.  Can we please ask that, 
as far as possible, appointments are made outside of school hours.  We appreciate this is not 
always possible, but we would be grateful for your support with this.   

World Book Day 

This year we will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 6th March.  Please see attached 
flyer as a reminder. 

World Book Day Lunch 

We will be having a special lunch to celebrate World Book day on Thursday 6th March.  Please 
see attached flyer for details as a reminder.   

 

Wishing you a lovely weekend 

SMAAA Staff 

 

 


